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As members of the Communications Committee, it is our role to manage the publication of the Keystone
Professional, our association’s quarterly publication. Its purpose is not only to keep our membership
informed of APEGM related news and events, but to provide information on engineering and geoscience
related stories that we feel might be of interest to our members.

It has been a fairly quiet year for the committee this year. Events such as the Ingenium conference,
Provincial Engineering and Geoscience Week and a review of the ProDev reporting guide were
highlighted in the Keystone. Features by our Executive Director, President and Professional Standards
Coordinator continue to inspire debate and discussion.

A special thank you goes out to APEGM staffers Diana Vander Aa and Angela Moore, who have been
invaluable in working with the committee to keep things on the tracks and moving forward! To those
who have left the committee over the past year, | wanted to take this opportunity to thank you for your
time, efforts and the insight that you have provided me, along and the rest of our committee. The
dedication of your time to the Association has been greatly appreciated and | wish you all the best
moving forward.



